
EXHIBIT B2 

Amendment to existing contract between the City of Inglewood and Remy Moose 

Manley LLP 

The City of Inglewood and Remy Moose Manley LLP entered into an agreement for legal 

services in December 2017. The scope and compensation set forth in the agreement are 

revised as follows: 

Compensation: 

• The existing contract between the City and RMM provides that compensation will be 

not more than $325,000. 

• This amendment revising the amount by an additional $225,000. Total compensation 

will therefore be not more than $550,000. 

The anticipated time frame for this revised scope of work is through the publication date of 

the Draft Environmental Impact Report. This scope does not encompass work associated with 

the preparation of the Final EIR, with the preparation of documents related to City hearings 

or approvals, or with representing the City in litigation. 


